
 

March 20, 2020  

Good evening WESD Families and Staff.  Thank you for your continued patience during this challenging 
time. 
 
On March 20, Governor Doug Ducey and State Superintendent of Public Instruction Kathy Hoffman 
announced a two-week extension of the closure of all Arizona schools through Friday, April 10. The 
WESD leadership team has been meeting to plan for the current date, as well as, the possibility of an 
extended closure. Here are a few reminders from our earlier updates: 

 Food and Nutrition: The WESD will provide free breakfast and lunch from 10:30 a.m. to noon at 
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